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Letter to Delta Drilling Company
June 15, 1978

From January 27 through June 7, the well has produced
slightly in excess of 4 billion cubic feet of gas. By
July 26, when the 6-month period for production in its
present condition expires, the well should have produced
an additional 1.1 billion cubic feet.

We cannot help but believe that over 5 billion feet of
production into the pipeline plus the volume lost prior to
bringing the well under control is more than adequate to
make a safe workover possible.

For these reasons that portion of the plan of develop-
ment calling for workover and final completion of Unit Well
No. 1 only after completion of Well No. 2 but sometime prior
to December 31, 1978, is not approved.

Very truly vours,

JOE D. RAMEY
Director

JDR/DSN/fd

cc: USGS Roswell and Albuquerque
Paul Eaton Roswell
“OCD Artesia
Case File 6117



